
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE: 
 

HELP WANTED 
 

 

Please take notice that the Newark Valley, Town Board is seeking letters of interest and 

resumes for the following position: 

 

SOLE APPOINTED ASSESSOR 
 

Applicants should submit the requested information as soon as possible, but no later than 

July 15, 2013 to the Town of Newark Valley - Supervisor, 109 Whig St., Newark Valley, 

NY 13811 or by e-mail at nvsupervisor@stny.rr.com. 

 

 

 

By order of the 

Newark Valley Town Board 

Stuart Yetter, Jr. - Supervisor 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


